
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Statement 
Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo 

Mayor Sam Liccardo offered the following condolences to former San Jose Vice Mayor Pat Dando’s 
family following news of Pat’s passing: 
 
"I join many San Joseans who mourn the loss of a wonderful civic leader and committed public servant. 
I'm not alone in saying that I got my start with the benefit of Pat Dando's mentoring and advice, and I'm 
grateful both for her generosity of time and energy on my behalf, and on behalf of the community she 
proudly served." 
 
Note: Mayor Liccardo is currently traveling due to the City Council’s summer recess. If you wish for 
further comment from City officials please contact Ahmad or David who can give you options.  
 


